
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stresses making Samarra a model of peaceful
coexistence and community harmony 

  

Head of the Reform and Reconstruction Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in

Baghdad, received a delegation from Samarra figures and local government Saturday 5/1/2019

His eminence stressed on making Samarra a city for peaceful coexistence and social harmony,

and to intensify efforts to improve service and development situation of the city and to

find solutions to mitigate the suffering of citizens, plus maintaining the stability of the

security situation. The meeting also witnessed listening to city concerns of and the

suffering of its people.
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